
 
 

August 13, 2019 

 

Notice of Quarterly Public Hearing and  

JCARR Public Hearing  
 

Pursuant to Ohio Revised Code Section 4301.06, the Ohio Liquor Control Commission is 

required to hold no fewer than four public hearings each year to hear general comments, 

complaints, and suggestions as to its policies, adopted pursuant to Chapters 4301. and 4303. of 

the Ohio Revised Code, to consider other business and procedures of the Commission, and for 

the dissemination of information to the public.   

 

In compliance with this provision, the Ohio Liquor Control Commission will hold a public 

hearing on Friday, September 13, 2019 at 10:30 am. The public hearing will be held at the 

Riffe Center at 77 South High Street, 19th floor, Columbus, Ohio 43215.   

 

At the public hearing, the Commission will also receive any comments or testimony concerning 

its review of its rules under the Ohio Administrative Code and particularly the following 

administrative rule, which is subject to five-year review in 2019, pursuant to Section 119.03(C) 

of the Ohio Revised Code:  

 

OAC 4301:1-1-11 Permits, procedure where quota is filled.  

 

Finally, notice is hereby given that the Ohio Liquor Control Commission, in accordance with 

Ohio Revised Code Section 119, has completed its five-year review of the following 

administrative rules: 

 

Proposed Amended: 

OAC 4301:1-1-52 Entertainment – prohibition against improper conduct. 

OAC 4301:1-1-53 Gambling, gambling devices and promotional contests. 

 

The proposed changes are at the following website: www.registerofohio.state.oh.us. 

 

Anyone who wishes to speak to the issues of Commission policy or rules or wishes to make 

comments to the Commission relating to its business may do so at this time. You may also 

submit comments (drafted in accordance with OAC Rule 4303:1-1-66) in advance to the 

Commission via email to sarah.creedon@lcc.ohio.gov or via US mail to the above address.  If 

you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Commission at the number listed 

above.     

 

   

OHIO LIQUOR CONTROL COMMISSION 
77 SOUTH HIGH STREET, 18TH FLOOR 

COLUMBUS, OHIO  43215 

PHONE: (614)466-3132     FAX: (614)466-4564 

WWW.LCC.OHIO.GOV 
   

MIKE DEWINE, GOVERNOR                                                                                   DEBORAH PRYCE, CHAIR  
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